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jdavy@penningtonboro.org

Ft1 9/1/2023 3123 PM

Tebstering@penningtonboro.org: <bsterling@penningtonbore.org>;
FOR THE COUNCIL AGENDA

and Mona re: the call for the Safe Routes Grant Application.
The group suggests we seek funding for the following projects:

- Pedestrian School Crossing Flashing Lights at 1) E. Welling and Main Street and 2) Abey and West Delaware
Avenue..

- Installation of a speed table at Burd and Welling to coincide with the existing crosswalk.

- Installation of a crosswalk at the point of the speed table at Curlis.and Abey. This will entail the moving of a
utility pole.

We did not want Brandon to proceed in developing costs or an application without the Council's authorization.



